APS District Offices will close early on 7/21/22

Alma Public Schools — All District offices will close at 3:30 pm on July 21, 2022 due to required
electrical maintenance at Alma High School. Computer/Internet will be down and some phone
services could be intermittent during this time. Electrical upgrade is estimated to be completed
by Friday July 22, 2022 midafternoon/evening. District offices will open on Monday July 25,
2022 at 7:00 am.




